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Hello Kelly Bacon,

I am writing in support of the proposed USDA Certified Meat Processing Facility - 3BR Custom Cuts, (Scott &
Bonnie Toland)  located on Wilson Creek Rd, Ellensburg. This valley is in dire need of such a facility!   I have
personally spent many hours hauling livestock hundreds of miles, just to have them processed at a USDA facility, all
so that I can sell it at the ellensburg farmers market.  Having a processing facility in our own "backyard" will benefit
other producers as well.  Animals sold at the livestock auction at our fair wouldn't have to travel far to their end
destination. There are many more positives then there are negatives with this type of business.  Please consider all
the positivity when making a determination.

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter

Bambi Miller
Parke Creek Farm
Kittitas, Wa
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